Audra Dye

[EXTERNAL] HDC Project Review Request - The Anchor at Mariners Inn

From: Liliana Gonzalez, RA, LEED ND, PMP <LGonzalez@cinnaire.com>
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 2:06 PM

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)

Cc: Jennifer Ross; Ed Potas; Ashley Wendela

Subject:

Attachments: Mariners_Inn_Project Review Request_220715.pdf

This Message Is From an External Sender

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or clicking links.

Good afternoon,

Attached is our HDC Project Review Request for The Anchor at Mariners Inn located at 445 Ledyard St. We are
seeking approval for the addition of building signage for this new project.

Scope of Work:

We have received a Certificate of Appropriateness from HDC for The Anchor at Mariners Inn and kindly
request signage approval. Please note that the submitted drawings reflect the location of the signage, but the
final signage details are currently being finalized. We are hoping this is something that can be approved as a

HDC staff review.
Please let us know if there are any questions.

Thank you,
Lily

Liliana Gonzalez, RA, LEED ND, PMP
Development Design Specialist
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